

From: Phillip, Juliet 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 12:46 PM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: Our Dear Pam
It is with deep sadness that I learned of Pam’s passing.
We met for the first time in 1993 and immediately I loved her effervescent personality, benefiting tremendously from her willingness to help irrespective of whether the matter fell within her purview or not. She would make the appropriate linkages with ease and provide guidance gently but firmly, always with professional efficiency and a sense of humour that was refreshing. 

 

Over the years Pam’s cheerful optimistic outlook did not change, her loyalty and integrity evident in both her personal and professional life. She was a wonderful friend and will truly be missed.

The staff of the OAS Bahamas Office join me in extending condolences to the Mumuni family and to the OAS family.

 

 

Juliet E. Mallet Phillip
 

Representative 
OAS Bahamas Office
42 Queen St., P.O. Box N-7793
Nassau, The Bahamas
Tel.No. (242)326-7746/0741
Fax.No. (242)325-0196
  
